
  

November 12, 2023 

Know Jesus. Feel Jesus. Be Like Jesus. 

“that I may KNOW HIM and the POWER OF HIS RESURRECTION, and may 
SHARE HIS SUFFERINGS, BECOMING LIKE HIM in his death” Philippians 3:10 

Being His Hands & Feet 

  Contact Us 

Mail: PO Box 44347 
     Tacoma, WA 98448 

Email: office@lakeviewcofc.org  
Phone: 253-537-5181 Website: 
www.lakeviewchurchofchrist.church 

Our Shepherds: 
Kenny Coleman    Jim Karkosky         

Phil Leupold         Ray West    

Darrell Davis 
 

Preaching Minister: Brent McFarland 

Life Group Meetings: 

Jim Karkosky or Rex Farnsworth 

Gary Calkins or Ray West 

Darrell Davis or Don Mellor 

Phil Leupold  

Ray Glasman or C Baidoo-Essien 

Rich Ewing or Wendell Tillman 

Kenny Coleman or Matt King 

Don Russell or Keith Purser  
 

contact a host/facilitator for meeting time 

Meeting At: 

1709 112th Street S. * Tacoma, WA    
 

Sunday Bible Class: 9:00 a.m. 

Sunday Worship Assembly: 10:00 a.m.  

      (& live stream on You Tube) 

Wednesday Bible Class: - 7:00 p.m.  

Wednesday Bible Class on zoom - 7:00 p.m. 
  

AIM  - Adventures In Missions 
Delano Bay Christian Camp  

Roland Mohsen, Paris Mission 
Mountain States Children’s Home  

And be thankful. Let the word of Christ dwell 
in you richly, teaching and admonishing one 
another in all wisdom, singing psalms and 
hymns and spiritual songs, with thankfulness 
in your hearts to God. - Colossians 3:15c-16  



November 5, 2023   
Attendance: 219 

Contribution: $15,437 

          Contact Matthew King for November scheduling conflicts.   

Assembly November 12 November 19 November 26  

Communion  Len Otte Jim Camp Rex Farnsworth  
Reading Matthew King Philip Fitzsimmons Jonathan Mohr  
Closing Prayer Cruz Lujan Jr. Brian Turner Dave Brazile  

December Life Group Break 
Sunday Evening Service at 
the building each week in 
December at 5:00 pm. 

Clothing Bank & Food Pantry Requests:  
 small plastic (grocery) bags,  
 winter hats, gloves, and scarves 
 a clothing rack 
 mixes for corn bread, gravy, and stuffing 
 hot cereal packets (like oatmeal)  

Calendar…  
⋟ Young Adult Class - Distorted Images of God, 

Sundays at 9:00 am, in room 4  

⋟ ASL Class - Tuesdays and Thursdays, 7:00 pm 

⋟ Spanish Language Outreach -  3rd Saturday, 7:00 pm 

⋟ Ladies’ Thursday Bible Class -10:00 am 

⋟ Ladies’ Prayer Group - 2nd Sat, 10:00 am 

Announcements: David Cornwall 
 

Offering Tray Passing: Bob Riley, John Lakvold, Rich Ewing, Blake 
Meyers, Logan Pierce, Tristan Pierce, Jonathan Mohr, Matthew King 

Prayer Requests 

 Peggy Jobe fell; she is bruised up and sore but 
seems to be okay otherwise. 

 For the Byrd & Wilson family; Lynda Byrd, 
Ida Wilson’s sister-in-law, passed away 
Thursday morning. 

 Prayer for the family of Chet Hunter’s brother 
Matthew; his daughter died unexpectedly in 
her sleep. 

 

Continued Health Concerns: Joe & Ruth Behrent, 
Bob Bruns, Errin Calkins, Carmelita Calaug, Ralph 
& Connie Coleman, Debbie Cornwall, Cheri Grice 
(friend of Machelle Turner), Bob & Lily Hanson, 
Joan Haughawout, Sharon Henton, Karen Leupold, 
Marilyn Likens, Mike & Terry Martin, David 
Newman, Brett Nowlin, Thomas Pruett, Al & Carol 
Robison, Sunday Sawyer, Jack & Jane Voyles 

Teen Calendar  
 

November 24 - Cape Disappointment/Oceans 
Shores Retreat (group camp site). Agenda includes 
singing, lessons, fellowship and razor clam digging. 
You must get a clam license prior to going, and we 
need clam guns. Parents, reach out to Brett if you 
are interested in going so we can reserve appropri-
ate accommodations. 

Two of our Lakeview 
families will be leaving!  
 

John & Laura Lakvold will be moving to Eastern 
Washington, and they have a king size bedroom 
set they don’t want to move, if you are interested 
please contact John for details. You will need your 
own truck to move the furniture. 

 

Chad has accepted the position of preaching minister 
for the Woodinville Church of Christ; the Lewis 
family will be moving north for that work. 

 

We’re sad that you are leaving us, but happy for 
both families, and wish you all the best in your 
new opportunities! 

 

Because the Lewis family plans to vacate the camp 
premises on December 1. The Delano board is 
asking for your help in two areas:  

1. We need people who can stay at the camp during 
any part of December so there is at least some 
presence there until new caretakers are hired and 
arrive at the camp.  

2. We are actively searching for a new caretaker. 
 

If you or someone you know would be interested in 
filling either of these needs, please talk to Don 
Mellor or Paula Davis.  

The shepherds desire to be supportive to you! We encourage you to speak to  
any one of us or write a note about your concerns or things we might help with.  


